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In this News 
Update  

 

July 2022 

A note from Ali & Lorraine  
Hello to all our friends and 

supporters.  Thank you for taking 

the time to read our latest 

newsletter. We hope you enjoy 

keeping up to date with of our 

ongoing work in Kailahun.  

 

We thank God for all of you, for 

your support and encouragement 

as we continue to serve the Lord 

in Sierra Leone.  None of this 

would be possible without you all 

helping and supporting in your 

own way. 

 

Please get in touch if you have 

any questions.  With love and 

blessings, from Ali & Lorraine. xx 

Kailahun 
Sierra Leone 
West Africa 

Our last update was in December 2021 following our trip to 

Kailahun in November.  Since then, the work has continued 

under the supervision of Ken and Gloria Fullah.  We thank 

God every day for this wonderful couple, for their faithfulness, 

hard work and dedication in ensuring that both the Maranatha 

work and the Transformd International work continues.  There 

is so much to do and so many people to reach, we will 

continue until the Lord says we have finished.  Until then we 

continue working in supporting Ken, Mummy Gloria, and the 

teams on the ground. 
  



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

As always, we would like to start by giving thanks to God for His ongoing provision, we are so grateful 

that our work can continue. We are living in very difficult days, and costs are increasing at a fast 

pace, our God is faithful and because of that our work moves forward.  Since we returned from 

Kailahun at the end of 2021 the work has continued though the challenges increase.   

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let Us Give Thanks to God 

October Trip - 5th October to 2nd November 2022  

We usually try to travel to Sierra Leone twice a year but unfortunately this year that is not 

possible because of the increased costs.  With this in mind we have decided to extend our stay to 

a month.  This will give us extra time to visit more villages and communities where we work and it 

will also give us the opportunity to spend more time with our team and their families in Kailahun.  

We are aware that our presence in Kailahun is very much appreciated by Ken, Gloria and the 

team and it encourages them immensely in the work.   

We have a very busy schedule, which I will send out prior to us leaving the UK in early October, 

so you can all be upholding us in prayer during our trip. As well as visiting communities where we 

have ongoing discipleship groups, we will be visiting Africa Youth Award Groups.   We will also 

be meeting with the AYA team for a day of training and will be having team meetings with the 

Watchmen International and Maranatha Teams.  Please be praying for us as we prepare to 

travel, that we will remain COVID free and that the Lord will equip us in every way for all that will 

be expected of us, we will both be ministering at different churches in Kailahun while we are 

there.  
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Sierra Leone is facing increasing challenges as is most of the world due to the effects of COVID and 

now the war in Ukraine and the knock-on effects it is having on all of us.  Fuel prices continue to 

increase and fuel supply is becoming more difficult.  Fuel has doubled in price since our visit in 

November which means our ongoing costs have increased considerably.    Our main cost is fuel.  

Currently we have £170 a month coming in through regular gifts, it would be amazing if we could 

raise another £120 per month in regular monthly gifts, regular gifts mean we can plan our ministry 

more effectively.  We really don’t want to have to cut back on our current program and we want to be 

able to maintain the work we are doing in the communities we are currently working in.   

 

Today we  have had to send £980 to repair the vehicle after the injection fuel pump failed, this has 

used up most of our reserves and so we are really prayingt that this cost can be recovered.   If you 

are able to give a one off gift towards this expense we would be very grateful.  We also need to buy 

a new generator, Ken has just sourced one in Freetown at around £400.   Our current generator we 

use to show the Jesus film is regualry breaking down and needs replacing.    

 

We never like asking for funds but we know without finances we cannot do the things we believe the 

Lord is asking us to do.  If you are able to help by giving a one-off donation or by a smaller regular 

monthly donation, we would be really grateful, please pray and see what Holy Spirit says.  

 

If you are able to help, please get in touch. 

 

 

How you can help   

JULY 2022 

www.transformedinternational.org 
www.lifewaterkits.org.uk 

 

http://www.transformedinternational.org/


 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

Contact 

Thank you so much for your support, encouragement, and prayers.  We know that all we do 

needs to be covered in prayer.  We would really appreciate your continued support in this.  Below 

are some areas of prayer that we feel are key as we move forward at this time. 

www.maranathacom.com 

07477 272726 - Ali 

07791 784354 - Lorraine 

MARANATHA CHRISTIAN OUTREACH MINISTRIES JULY 2022 

lorrainep09@gmail.com 

alip347@msn.com 

Please pray for Pastor Ken Fullah, Mummy Gloria Fullah, and the team. 

• Give thanks to God for His goodness and His provision.  He has done so much and brought the 

work so far.  We are so thankful for all He has done 

• Pray for the protection of our team as they travel around ministering, also pray for their families, for 

continued good health.  

• Pray for the economic situation in Sierra Leone as the costs of fuel and food continue to rise at an 

alarming rate.   

• Pray for the people of Sierra Leone as they struggle to live with rising costs. 

• Pray for God’s continued provision for our team and the ministry. For increased regular monthly 

income to cover all our costs as we move forward.  Also for our specific financial needs for the fuel 

pump and a generator. 

• Pray that the vehicle will be protected from any accidents or any further mechanical failure.   

• Pray that the light of Jesus will shine in the darkness of Kailahun, and many lives will be totally 

transformed.  That the light of the Lord Jesus will rise upon our team and the Spirit of God within 

them will attract many to Himself.  

• Pray against jealousy and division amongst God’s people.  

• Pray for all those who have been touched by the ministry over the years, that God will continue to 

transform them, that they will live lives that honour Jesus. 

• Pray for us and our family. 

• For the ongoing work of Transformed International and Lifewater UK and all those involved in the 

work both here in the UK and across Africa. 

 Ongoing Prayer 

mailto:lorrainep09@gmail.com

